


Mission:

The Vermont State Housing 
Authority's Mission is to promote 
and expand the supply of affordable 
rental and homeownership 
opportunities on a statewide basis. 
Each new endeavor will enhance or 
increase the organization's capacity 
to continue its mission and to 
assure the effectiveness of VSHA as 
a provider and administrator of 
affordable housing programs.



New Initiative:  
Mobile Home 
Improvement 

and 
Replacement 

Program
(MHIR)

The Mobile Home Improvement and Replacement Program has 
been set up to support manufactured (also known as mobile) 
home parks. A critical component of affordable housing in 
Vermont,

VSHA will administer this $8,000,000 program in partnership 
with the Department of Housing and Community Development 
(DHCD) and Central Vermont Office of Economic Opportunity 
(CVOEO) to create up to300 new units and maintain the 
habitability of up to an additional 400 existing homes.

The goals of the program are to 1) infill vacant or abandoned 
lots, 2)repair existing homes, and 3) to provide new foundations 
for the placement of new homes. 



New Initiative:  Mobile Home Improvement 
and Replacement Program

Financial 
assistance 
will be 
provided 
for three 
initiatives:

$2,500,000 for community small-scale 
infill grants

$750,000 for home repair financial 
assistance

$750,000 for manufactured home 
foundation grants







FOUNDATION AND HOME REPAIR PROGRAMS – BEFORE 



FOUNDATION AND HOME REPAIR PROGRAMS – AFTER 



FOUNDATION AND HOME REPAIR PROGRAMS – BEFORE 



INFILL PROGRAM - LUDLOW PARK OWNER AFTER JULY FLOOD 





Thank you!
For more information, please visit our website at 
www.vsha.org

Or contact:

Caprice B. Hover

Special Project Manager

Caprice.Hover@vsha.org

http://www.vsha.org/
mailto:Caprice.Hover@vsha.org

